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The following is a comment on application P240895/PA7 by Meg Price 

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application 

Comment: l am writing to object this current planning application. 

Firstly, the location of where the mast is to be sited is in an area of outstanding natural beauty. There are many 

walking paths and public rights of way surrounding the area that l use regularly and to see a mast would be a real 

eyesore. Why should the surrounding properties have to suffer the view when there must be alternative places to 

locate the mast (if it is really needed) where it would not affect anyone? 

The wildlife and plants around the surrounding area is in abundance. The habitats of many plants and animals 

would be destroyed and we, as a community, should be doing our best to look after and protect the many species 

for years to come. 

There are also negative health consequences to consider. There are many families with young children who live 

near the area aswell as a special educational facility who may be adversely affected. 

Attachment: 

Their contact details are as follows: 

First name: Meg 

Last name: Price 

Email: 

Postcode: HR14PD 

Address: Wilsley Cottage, Fownhope, HR1 4PD 

lnfrastructure from section 106 to consider: N/A 

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planningservices/planningapplicationsearch/details? 

id=240895 
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